MEMORANDUM


	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Planning Board
	FROM:	Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner
	DATE:	January 19, 2021
	SUBJECT:	Tarbox Triangle Subdivision Amendment extension

Introduction

The Planning Board approved amendments to the Tarbox Triangle subdivision on October 20, 2020. The subdivision plan must be recorded within 90 days or a request to extend the approval for 90 days must be made or the approval will expire. The applicant has asked for a 90 day extension, in accordance with Sec. 16-2-6(b), Subdivision Ordinance Post Approval requirements.

Motion for the Board to Consider

BE IT ORDERED that, based on the plans and materials submitted, the approval granted October 20, 2020, and the applicant's extension request, the Planning Board approval of the amendments to the Tarbox Triangle subdivision, located on Hill Way, is extended 90 days, and will expire on April 19, 2021. 
